LEGAL NOTICE
VILLAGE OF NEW PALTZ AFFORDABLE HOUSING BOARD
NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE, that the regularly scheduled April 26,
2022 meeting of the Affordable Housing Board has been cancelled.

BY ORDER OF THE AFFORDABLE HOUSING BOARD
OF THE VILLAGE OF NEW PALTZ

Nicole Manco, Deputy Village Clerk



